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Dear parents and carers, 
 

Re: Mr Hall - Retirement 
 

I am writing to you to let you know that - sadly for us - after a long and distinguished teaching 
career, Mr Hall will be retiring at the end of this academic year. 
 
I hope that announcing this news now will enable Mr Hall to enjoy his last year of teaching and 
also that it will allow our school community to celebrate his time at Bishop Wood as the year 
progresses. 
 
Mr Hall has been a teacher since 1986. He joined Bishop Wood School in September 1999 as a 
teaching Deputy Headteacher. He has also fulfilled the role of Acting Head on two occasions over 
the years. At the end of this school year, he will have given 25 years of unbroken service to this 
school community which I’m sure you will agree is an enviable achievement. 
 
It goes without saying that Mr Hall has had a huge impact on many families within the Tring 
community and beyond, and I am sure that many of you will want to personally thank and 
congratulate him. 
 
We will be celebrating Mr Hall throughout the year and will also have a formal goodbye event in 
the Summer Term. We hope that parents, pupils and colleagues both past and present will join in 
the celebrations and give Mr Hall a send-off to remember! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Stanley 

http://www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring

